
Gravesham Choral Society, a non-auditioned SATB choir, based in Gravesend, is currently seeking an enthusiastic 

new Music Director (MD) with effect from 1 September 2024, taking over from Alan Vincent who has been our MD 

since 1981. This is a remunerated position. 

The successful candidate will be someone who 

• Is an experienced choral conductor  

• Has a clear understanding of vocal technique (particularly with regard to the more mature voice) 

• Has good communication skills 

• Is able to challenge the choir with new ideas and repertoire 

• Has had some experience of conducting an orchestra and working with soloists 

• Is keen to work in a collaborative manner with the choir and committee   

• Is able to develop the less-experienced while also engaging the more accomplished  

• Has a sense of humour!  

• Is keen to help encourage the recruitment of new members and has ideas relating to this 

• Ideally, has contacts with other professional singers and instrumentalists.  

 

 

Our website will tell you lots about the choir, but for further details including the choir profile and job description, 

please contact the Secretary, Lisa Behague, mailto:lisabehague@hotmail.com  Applicants are requested to send by 

email a CV, details of two referees (one of which should be familiar with your musical knowledge and experience) 

and a covering letter.  

  

The closing date for applications is Friday 15 March 2024  

 

Auditions and interviews will be held from 5.30pm on Wednesday 17 April 2024 at Northfleet School for Girls, 

Gravesend, DA11 8AQ 
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